
Living together in Godôs amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 
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Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

 

 

Announcements Serve 

Three òMó Words 
Mission, Maturity and Money  

Tickets for the special October 23 showing of Martin 

Luther: The Idea that Changed the World are here! 

All those who signed up are invited to come to the 

Welcome Desk to pick up and pay for your reserved 

tickets.  The tickets are $10 each, and the movie will 

be shown at 6:30 p.m. at the College Square Theatre. 

Thank you to all who 

walked, made financial 

contributions, or donated 

peanut butter during the 

Crop Hunger Walk last 

week!  Your generosity will 

help those who are hungry 

both in our community and 

all across the world! 

Blessed Beginnings, Nazarethôs Learning Center 

and Preschool, has ongoing needs for classroom 

supplies throughout the year.  Each month, we will 

highlight one area of need.  For October, we 

encourage you to donate baby food for the infant 

classroom.  Mixed foods cannot be accepted.  

However, peaches, pears, bananas, apples, peas, 

green beans, sweet potatoes and squash are 

some favorites of the little ones!  Please place your 

donations on the Blessed Beginnings cart behind 

the Welcome Desk in Fellowship Hall.  Thank you 

for your generosity as we support this important 

ministry here at Nazareth!  With questions, email 

jackie.moyer@naz.org. 

Volunteers are needed to help host a resident 

birthday party on October 18 at NewAldaya.  Email 

info@naz.org if you or your group is interested. 

Bake Sale Items are needed for the NewAldaya 

Pancake Breakfast and Bake Sale.  Sign up at Naz 

Next Steps today and deliver your donations to 

NewAldaya between 12:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. on 

Thursday, October 19, or between 8:00 a.m. and 

12:00 p.m. on Friday, October 20.  All items must 

be wrapped and labeled.  Please note if nuts are 

used.  All of the proceeds will go towards 

supporting the NewAldaya Memory Care House. 

Walk in the Footsteps of Jesus:  Join Pastor Brian 

King and Jen King for a tour of the Holy Land next 

year from June 11 to June 20, 2018.  Walk where 

Jesus walked, cruise the Sea of Galilee, climb the 

Mount of Olives, visit Jerusalem, see Bethlehem and 

more.  Pick up an informational brochure at the 

Welcome Desk today! 

Thank You 



The flowers at the altar are in memory of Tom Carter 

from his family. 

The flowers at the pulpit are in memory of Paul      

Gerjerts from Marvel and family. 

Hospitalized (as of October 4): John Lytle 

Our Deepest Sympathy to Gloria Tollefson and her 

family as they grieve the death of her husband, Leon; 

to Ann Stoner and her family as they mourn the death 

of her husband, Ken; to Pat Budke and her family as 

they grieve the death of her mother, Lu Larsen; and to 

Pastor Brian King and his family as they mourn the 

death of his uncle. 

U.S. Missions Partners:  This morning, Shannon and 

Lisa Sandquist, our local missions partners serving 

with The Navigators, will be introduced at each      

worship service.  In addition, they will give a      

presentation of their work from 10:00 to 10:45 a.m. in 

Room 160.  Please join us in welcoming them! 

October 8, 2017 Ingathering Sunday 

Sermon  - Three ñMò Words (Enrique Ochoa) 

Todayôs Texts - 2 Corinthians 9:6-8, Luke 16:10-15 and Matthew 9:35-38 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Prelude in d minor (Corelli) 

Gathering Hymn - Praise and Thanksgiving - #409 (green) 

Special Music - O Taste and See (Wagner) 

          - Nazareth Choir with Lars Christiason, cello 

Childrenôs Hymn - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Special Music - Heôs Always Been Faithful (Groves) 

Offering - Stewardship Video 

Sending Hymn - God Whose Giving Knows No Ending 

Postlude - Postlude on Hymn to Joy (Young) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Prelude - Open Hands 

Opening Worship - Love So Great 

  - This I Believe (The Creed) 

Offering - Stewardship Video 

Reflection Song - Lord I Need You 

Closing Worship - King of My Heart 

              - My Lighthouse 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Nicki Toliver, Nazareth Choir Director (9:00) 

Chris Fenton, Worship and Technology Coordinator (9:00 and 10:45) 

Cindy Peters, Reader (9:00) 

Mary Stewart, Reader (10:45) 

 

 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether youôre visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!   

Please take a moment to stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Announcements Today at Nazareth 

Retreat:   Nazareth will host a ñYou and Me 

Foreverò Retreat on October 27 (from 5:30 to 

8:30 p.m.) and October 28 (from 8:30 to 11:30 

a.m.) in Bethel Hall.  It doesnôt matter if you are 

married, engaged, dating or singleðthis retreat 

is open to everyone!  Go to Naz Next Steps for 

details or to sign up today. 

The 2018 Flower Calendar is ready for 

submissions.  Would you like to contribute 

toward the purchase of flowers to be displayed 

in the Worship Center on a specific Sunday 

morning in honor of a loved one?  Please 

contact Lori Fegley at 266-7589 or 

lori.fegley@naz.org to choose a specific date or 

with questions. 

Heading south for the winter?  Contact Lori 

Fegley to provide an alternate address to 

receive Nazareth mailings while you are away. 

 

Stop at the Naz Next Steps area in Fellowship 

Hall to learn more about how you can get 

connected with the Discipleship U and Alpha 

Classes being offered this morning and at 

various times and locations all throughout the 

week!  New class members are always 

welcome to join! 

Parenting and Social Media:  Join us in 

Room 153 this morning from 10:00 to 10:30 to 

engage in conversations about this important 

issue and to discover some potentially helpful 

resources for you and your family. 

Children and Student Ministries 

The Wiggle Room, in Room 151 just outside the  

Worship Center, is available each Sunday for parents 

with little ones who would like to use it.  In The Wiggle 

Room, there will be a live stream of both worship   

services, and toys and books for little ones to enjoy.  

The Naz Nursery is also open at each service for  

infants to three-year-olds, and is located near the 

Family Life Center gym.  

KidzRock (for Pre-K to 6th Graders) meets in a  

variety of locations on the west side of the building 

from 9:30-10:30 a.m.  Children who go to KidzRock 

and are attending the 9:00 service with their families 

will be dismissed from the service following the     

Children's Sermon to meet their leaders in Fellowship 

Hall.  Please use the check-in stations in  Fellowship 

Hall or near Door #6 prior to the worship service.  

Parents should pick up their children in their 

classrooms at 10:30 a.m.  Questions about Childrenôs 

Ministry here at Nazareth?  Email kidz@naz.org. 

Confirmation (for 7th-9th Graders) meets from 9:30 

to 10:30 a.m. this morning.  To learn more about 

Confirmation, contact Lori Haag at lori.haag@naz.org. 

Adult Bible Studies and Classes 

We are 14 days away from 

"Ingathering Sunday". 
 

What is Ingathering Sunday? 

It is a specific time and place 

where we, together as a Nazareth 

family and faith community,  

prayerfully commit our finances 

and our lives in hope for 2018.  

We commit to ñgive out of love for 

Christ in the area of our faithò.    
 

Members and friends of Nazareth 

will receive a mailing soon with 

finance pledge cards and the Naz 

Next Steps  ñSERVEò brochure.  

Please complete these forms and 

present them as an act of worship 

on Sunday, October 22.  Or, you 

may make your financial 

commitment and commitment to 

serve by completing the forms 

online at www.naz.org.  Please 

call Jan Glaspie at 266-7589 or 

email her at jan.glaspie@naz.org 

with questions. 


